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Dear Sir/Madam,

Recent Galaxy findings show that a majority of Queenslanders do not support decriminalisation of abortion.
 66% believe that a pregnancy at 20 weeks is an unborn person with rights. There is overweming support for
 more counselling and information to be made available to women prior to making an appointment for an
 abortion and in allowing doctors and nurses to not have to perform abortions against their will. The majority of
 the poll believes abortion is the taking of a human life and that abortion has negative effects on women's
 mental and physical health. There is strong support for a woman to be made aware of alternatives to abortion
 such as adoption(94%). These results would give weight to a strong objection to changes to existing abortion
 laws.

Yours faithfully,
Mark Vegar
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